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Ref DJB/AQG/Letters/13. Parent Carer 20 January 2022 

 

20 January 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Yesterday, the Prime Minister announced that all Plan B measures will be removed 

in England, with a full return to Plan A by Thursday, 27 January 2022. 

 

This means that from today, Thursday, 20 January 2022, face coverings are no 

longer recommended in classrooms and teaching spaces for staff and students in 

Year 7 and above. They were introduced in classrooms at the start of the spring 

term as a temporary measure. 

 

From Thursday, 27 January, face coverings are no longer recommended in 

communal areas for staff and students in Year 7 and above. 

 

Students are still required to bring a face covering to school to wear in communal 

spaces up to and including Wednesday, 26 January 2022. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support with the Academy’s protective measures. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

 

MRS D J BUNN 

Head of Academy  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


